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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We warmly invite you to an important Safeguarding Information Evening designed to 
support and inform our local community. 

        Date: Monday 30th June          Time: 6pm       Location: Crawshaw Academy 

This session is open to parents and carers of Crawshaw Students and local Primary Schools, 
providing valuable insights into key safeguarding topics, including: 

• Social Media – Understanding online safety, responsible usage, and the impact on 
young people.  

• Bullying – Recognizing signs, prevention strategies, and how to offer support.  

• Local Risks – Awareness of potential dangers within our community and proactive 
measures.  

• Post-COVID Generational Needs – Addressing emotional and social challenges in a 
post-pandemic world. 

This evening will be an opportunity to learn, discuss, and collaborate on ways to ensure the 
well-being and safety of our children. We encourage all parents and carers to attend and 
participate in this important conversation. Together, we can build a safer and more 
supportive environment for our young people. 

To book a ticket for the event, please scan the QR code below: 

 

 


